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I am pleased to inform Members that five supplementary evidence papers submitted to the Commission on Justice in Wales by the Welsh Government are now available on the Commission’s website. These papers cover the following areas:


· Education and Employment
· Family Justice
· Law and Constitution
· The Role of Legal Services and the Legal Profession in Wales
· Victims, Offenders and Communities


https://beta.gov.wales/supplementary-evidence-justice-commission-welsh-government
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